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[bookmark: _Hlk183600565]CONCLUSION OF REVIEW

Thank you again for your thoughtful and positive engagement in the Independent Review of Complexity in the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme. 

The Review is now complete, and the Final Report has been submitted to Health Ministers for consideration.

Your input was very important in shaping the directions and recommendations for change. Having benefited from the inputs of a wide spectrum of stakeholders, I am confident that the Review will lead to tangible and practical actions to further strengthen our system of health practitioner regulation and to support safe, high-quality health care for all Australians.

NEXT STEPS

The Department of Health, Disability and Ageing will continue to keep you updated as Ministers consider the recommendations and determine next steps.

You can find more information about the review and its outcomes on the Department of Health, Disability and Aged Care website Independent review of complexity in the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme | Australian Government Department of Health, Disability and Ageing. 

For any further queries or comments, please contact: NRASComplexityReview@health.gov.au. 
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